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Prof. Satio Hayakawa

"Research Institute

Central Metereological Observatory
Tokyo Japan

Dear Sir,

As we are highly interested in the problem of cosmic radia-
tion under ground we would appreciate if you could send us a reprint
or a copy of the manuscript by Prof.Tomonaga and yourself relative to this

problem,whose resume appeared in the Physical Review of June 15,1949.
You mentioned that you would publish more details in a paper to appear
in the Progress of Theoretical Physics.
We would be grateful to you could send the above mentioned paper by
air mail,since ordinary mail would take several montls to reach us.
Please send to the adress George Schwachheim
Rua Oscar Freire 1972
Sao Panlo Brasil

With our best thanks,sincerely yours,

H.A.Meyer

G.Schwachheim

Cod. 2/1



